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Mr. Ronald D. Hauber
Office of International Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

1

Subject: Submittal of Additional Payment for Export License

Reference: Letter LD-94-004 from S. A. Toelle (ABB-CE) to R. D.
Hauber ( NRC) , dated January 27, 1994

Dear Mr. Hauber:

In the Reference, Combustion Engineering, Inc. (CE) submitted an
application for a license to export Zircaloy fuel rods containing
depleted uranium dioxide ceramic pellets to ABB Atom in Sweden. An
application fee of $1,300.00 was enclosed with tha Reference.

Upon further review of 10 CFR 170 and after further discussions
with Ms. B. L. Wright of your staff, it was confirmed that the
application will require appropriate foreign government assurances.
Accordingly, a check for an additional $2,000.00 is enclosed with
this letter to cover this higher level of review. We regret the
miscommunication regarding the fee payment required for the export
license application in the Reference.

If you have any further questions on the application or if we can
in some other way facilitate the review process, please do not
hesitate to call me or Mr. Mario Robles of my staff at (203) 285-
5215.
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Very truly yours,
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S. A. Toelle
Manager
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